
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
General Membership Meeting, February 6, 2019 

Board of Directors: 
President, Richard Hillyer W2RWH 
Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR 
Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU 
Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ  
Program Director, Joe Mustion KG4WLG    
Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV 
Station Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M 
 
Richard Hillyer, President opened the meeting at 2:00 PM 
Richard reminded the members that have concealed carry licenses to not expose the weapon at any 
time in the club radio room. 
Richard also stated that all business with the CA concerning waivers has been addressed. The club is 
awaiting the CA Audit. 
 
Treasurer Report:  Ed reported 63 members and the Treasury Balance is $4,719.35. 
 
Program Director:  Joe Mustion stated that the program committee meets the first Friday 
following the General meeting at 2:30pm at the radio club.  He also asked the membership for any 
ideas for future programs.  Joe has Mr. Paul Shanley WB0RCG scheduled to speak at the March 
meeting on Mr. Art Collins contribution to the moon landing and some of Collins latest technology. 
 
New Business:  Mr. Dick Bishop W4NWD reminded everyone about the KPARC Pizza Night 
Monday February 11, 2019 5:00PM – 8:00PM.  It will be in the Kings Point Main Clubhouse, 
Banquet Room.  Mr. Lee Sutherland will be the guest speaker. 
Dick also said that there is a Gap Eagle Antenna and a Ringo Ranger Antenna available at the Kings 
Point Radio Room. 
 
Program:  Mr. Pat Masterson KE2LJ gave a very insightful presentation on Residential Lightning 
Protection. 
 
Thank you to the 34 members and guest Mr. Rick Fortier for attending this month’s meeting. 
 
Meeting closed at 3:00 PM 
 
 
 
 
 


